
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter #5 

Update 

  

 
 
 
What is Happening Now? 
 
The PAS team are busy working away on a Spatial 
Masterplan Document and Community Planning 
Document which will provide a framework for your 
ideas to take them forward in the short, medium and 
long term – both by CLEAR and also by Fife Council.  
Additional visuals are also being worked up.  It is 
anticipated that the Community Planning document 
will become part of Fife Council’s Neighbourhood 
Plan for the area.  Ideas will also feed into the Fifeplan 
planning Local Development Plan. 
 
We continue to work closely with CLEAR and Fife 
Council who will be commenting on these draft 
documents before they are finalised.  We hope to 
have them finalised early summer. 
 
Would you like to be involved in taking the process 
forward?  Get in touch with CLEAR in person or online 
and let them know! 
 
You can also contact Julia @ PAS for more 
information: julia@pas.org.uk Tel: 0131 659 9772. 
 
 

Join the conversation! Find us on Twitter 
@CLEARBuckhaven 
and Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/clearcollegestreet/ 

 
Feedback Summit – 26 April 

 
The Feedback summit of Buckhaven Links! took 
place on 26 April in the Beehive with Jamie the Jester 
providing children’s entertainment.  An action plan 
and design ideas for the foreshore and town centre 
were on display and many people turned up – 
including pupils from Buckhaven primary. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Masterplan ideas were on display for: 

A. The former Harbour 
B. Red Cliffs 
C. Foreshore 
D. Town Circuit /Fife Coastal path 
E. Braes 
F. Estate Space 
G. School 
H. Randolph Street 
I. Town Arrival and Central Space 
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